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          22nd April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Fairy Tale Day - Reception  

 

On Friday 9th May, Reception will be hosting a ‘Fairy Tale Day’. This special event will be linked to the 

children’s learning in Literacy about Traditional Tales.  

On this day, please send children to school dressed as their favourite fairy tale or traditional tale 

character (such as, Jack and the Beanstalk, Gingerbread Man, Cinderella, Prince Charming, Big Bad 

Wolf, Knight etc) 

 

We would also like to invite parents to join us on this day from 9.00am-10.00am to join in with our 

exciting activities alongside your child. If you are able to make this event, please wait by the small 

hall to be signed in by a member of staff. Please arrive on time as 

we are unable to escort late comers to the class.  

 

Children will attend school as normal on this day. Therefore, 

please be mindful of costumes and footwear children wear on 

this day as they will still access the outdoor area.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

We look forward to celebrating this day with you. 

 

 

Enchanted wishes,  

Mrs Taylor 


